From: Hill, Shannon

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>
Subject: FW: Big G CEQA Process.

Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:55:27 PM

From: Manford, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 12:10 PM

To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Re: Big G CEQA Process.

Thanks to both of you. Given the interest from DANG, and Ed Saum being a member (he asked about surveys of historic properties, and HRI stuff), I was just wondering and thinking through potential questions and responses. Shannon, can you put together a chronology of milestiines met so far and their dates (e.g., NOP out at, xxx, Scoping meeting held on xxx, community meeting on xxx, EIR out for public review on xxx, etc)? I know that the main schedule exists, but a simplified one for management purposes will be very helpful.

From: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 11:31 AM

To: Keyon, David < <u>david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Manford, Robert

<<u>Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov</u>> **Subject:** RE: Big G CEQA Process.

Thanks for responding David. Yes, we did have early referral where the applicant presented the concept.

From: Keyon, David

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:54 AM

To: Manford, Robert < <u>Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Hill, Shannon

<<u>Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov</u>> **Subject:** Re: Big G CEQA Process.

Hi Robert,

We did go to HLC during the NOP scoping period. We are planning on taking the project to HLC during DEIR circulation (the October 2020 meeting).

Thanks,

David Keyon

Principal Planner, Environmental Review City of San Jose

(408) 535-7898 <u>david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov</u>

From: Manford, Robert < Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:50 AM

To: Keyon, David <<u>david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov</u>>; Hill, Shannon <<u>Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov</u>>

Subject: Big G CEQA Process.

Hi David and Shannon:

During the NOP process for the Big G project, we held a scoping meeting. Was there a reason why we did not do the early referral to HLC? I thought there was a reason, but can you refresh my memory? Also, do we plan to take the project there as part of the CEQA and/or Planning process?

Dr. Robert K. Manford, Deputy Director - Planning



Department of Planning, Building and Code Enforcement City of San José | 200 E. Santa Clara St. 3rd Floor| San José, CA 95113

408.535.7900 www.sanjoseca.gov/pbce